my%

To: Mary Kim Titla

| am so sorry contacting you this way. We did
contact the Board Members but they are well
trained by the dr. wilde. They have to report all
contacts to the dr. wilde. So | am contacting
you. We the teacher aides are working hard but
we don’t get recognized. | did see you in the
newspapers and you were fighting for more
money for our school district. But who get’s this
money the school district or the
superintendent. Before you fight for this money
don’t you think about cleaning up our district.
We are sadly disappointed.

About three years ago the dr. wilde took our
contracts away. We do not sign contracts. We
don’t get Christmas or Spring break pay .We
only get 5 days leave. we used to get 10 days.
What happened to our leave ? This effects our
retirement. We are punching in on a finger
print system ( time clock ) that is used at the
prison court system.



Can you help us on this matter if not we are
going to the Court System and the United
States Labor Department. Many, many years
ago when the Apaches were held captive on
the San Carlos Apache Reservation ( 1800’s ).
When we had a problem we were to see the
supertendant. This is 2013, why, we do not
see the supertendant.



